
 Dates for your Diary 

 Monday 2nd May   Bank Holiday 

 Thursday 5th May   School closed to pupils for Polling Day  

 Friday 20th May   Reception eye tests 

 Monday 23rd —27th May  Year 5/6 School Journey to Isle of Wight/Activity Week 

 Monday 30th May—3rd June  Half Term 

 Monday 6th June   School closed for Inset Day  

 Friday 10th June   Jubilee Garden Party (children having lunch on field) 

 Monday 13th June    Year 3/4 Kidzania Trip 

 Thursday 16th June   Junior Sports Day 9.00 am—11.30 pm 

 Friday 17th June   Outside Learning Morning 

 Monday 20th June   Infant Sports Day 9.00 am—11.30 pm 

 Monday 27th June   Year 5 STEM Day at Riddlesdown 

 Thursday 30th June   Infant trip to Hobbledown Farm  

              Friday 1st July    School closed in lieu of Jubilee Bank Holiday 

 Friday 15th July    Open afternoon, including exhibition of pupils’ work, and 
      Summer Concert in the hall from 1.30 pm 

 Thursday 21st July   Theatre group whole school performance, Y6 leavers BBQ 

 Friday 22nd July    Y6 leavers assembly, school finishes for end of term at 1.30 pm 

Welcome back to the Summer Term.  We have a full calendar this term and we are excited to be able 

to invite parents to celebrate many of our events with us, including: Sports Day, Open Afternoon and 

our Outside Learning Morning—where we invite each child to bring in a parent or other family mem-

ber to spend the morning taking part in some fun outside activities. All year groups have trips organ-

ised this term, for which letters have already been sent out, and we will be celebrating the Golden 

Jubilee with a picnic lunch for the children and some outdoor games. 

This term also sees the return of the DfE statutory assessments, the first of which is the KS2 (Year 6) 

SATS which take place during the week beginning 9th May.  The KS1 (Year 2) SATS will take place the 

week beginning 16th May, the Year 1 Phonics screening checks will take place week beginning Mon-

day 6th June, and the Multiplication Table checks will take place for Year 4 during the month of June.  

The children have worked hard throughout the year, and we know they are well prepared for these 

assessments.  We work hard to ensure that the children do not feel under pressure during this time.   

We look forward to a productive and enjoyable term.  



Open Afternoon 

This year, we will be combining our Open Afternoon with an Enterprise Day on Friday 15th July.  
There will be an opportunity for you to see your child’s work and an exhibition of work from all of the 
year groups, as well as performances by the school choir. 

Following this, we will have various stalls in the playground run by our pupils which will include stalls 
selling strawberries and cream, homemade lemonade, and some tasty treats which our cooking club 
will be making. We will also be holding a raffle, which will be drawn at the end of the day.  

All proceeds from our Enterprise Day will be donated to our PTA Fund.   

Raffle Prizes 

We are looking for donations of raffle prizes for our Enterprise Day.  If you work for a company or 
know a business who would be willing to donate a prize for our raffle, please contact Mrs Jones or 
the office.   

  Reception  97.8% 

  Year 1   98.6% 

  Year 2   94.7% 

  Year 3   98.6% 

  Year 4   97.4% 

  Year 5   94.6% 

  Year 6   94.8% 

Please ensure the children do not have 
nuts or nut products in their lunch boxes. 
This includes: peanut butter, nutella or any 
nutella based products.   

We have many children with severe nut        
allergies in the school and we need to en-
sure that all of our children are kept safe.  

 

 

As the weather gets warmer, please ensure 
your child comes to school with a hat and 
sun cream, which should be applied in the 
morning before the children come to school.  
Children may bring a small bottle of sun 
cream in their bags, but they must apply this 
themselves as staff are unable to apply it for 
them.  

Children should also have a water bottle 
with them every day.  


